
SAB December 2023





SAB Agenda

● Call to Order, Sign-In, Flag Salute Mr. Michael Moore, Chair

● Approval of Agenda Mr. Michael Moore, Chair

● Welcome Mr. Michael Moore, Chair

● Introductions Mr. Michael Moore, Chair

● Approval of Minutes
October 18, 2023, SAB Monthly Zoom Virtual Meeting 
Draft Minutes

Mr. Michael Moore, Chair

https://drive.google.com/file/d/17hZY_h5CAjD36FNJl7LBDRKXPYipCHEu/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19eVjHfru7GIxEoWPQD7VWvWbnD3mlQlH/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19eVjHfru7GIxEoWPQD7VWvWbnD3mlQlH/view?usp=drive_link


Superintendent Update

● Phase II Updates

● Thanksgiving Feast

● Girl Golf Team State Champions - going to Texas in Summer

● Elementary & Middle School Performing Arts Winter Showcase - Toys for Tots

● Middle and High School Science Fair Showcase

● 2025 Teacher of the Year: Kristin Potter-Oliveri

● 2024 Employee of the Year: Jen Fries

● Volunteer of the Year:  
- Nicole Brammer, Volunteer of the Year
- Amanda Grodman, Youth Volunteer of the Year
- Dr. Sandy Tsurutome, Senior Volunteer of the Year



PTO Liaison Report

Presented by PTO Liaison, Mrs. Melissa Laverde
● We enjoyed our FALL FESTIVAL on 10/27.  A huge shout out to the PTO for organizing this fun 

event and giving back to our classroom teachers from the proceeds of this event. 
● Thanksgiving Feast was absolutely amazing. From the food, to the performances, everyone had a 

wonderful time.
● High School students participated in a fun night of sharing their talents (singing, dancing, poetry) 

at Open Mic Night on 11/3. 
● Dr. Tift and the Studio Sessions Club are very appreciative of the PTO’s generosity to help buy 

some last minute supplies for an art activity.
● We are grateful for the Holiday Shop & Holiday Wrap this year for Hanukkah and Christmas. The 

PTO has helped save time for gift wrapping during a busy academic time of the year and it gave 
teachers and students an opportunity to buy gifts during the school day.

● Middle School is grateful for the headphones purchased for our classrooms and the support for the 
Glow Dance on 12/15. The kids had a great time and with PTO’s support we are focusing on 
building our character counts program.



Action Items

A. 2024-2025 School Calendar Dr. Tammy Bresnahan

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1OVtS_K6HBz_zx6dVlOZROpcjpYGa2qFjBo60mMFanPk/edit?usp=sharing


● Discussion Items Mr. Michael Moore, Chair

● Old Business Mr. Michael Moore, Chair

● Public Comment Mr. Michael Moore, Chair

● Announcements and Comments Mr. Michael Moore, Chair

● Adjournment Mr. Michael Moore, Chair


